
 

             The Thomas Hardye School 

 

EXAM INVIGILATORS REQUIRED 

 

• Are you available during the months of May and June? 

• Have you considered being an exam invigilator? 

 

If so, you are invited to our drop-in session with the exams team and some of our existing 

invigilators for a casual chat. 

 

We are seeking individuals who can promote a calm and supportive atmosphere for our 

students so that they achieve their best. Experience in working within an educational setting 

is preferred, however we will also welcome applications from those with no previous 

experience, but who are good at interpreting lists, following guidance and are prepared to 

take on responsibility. Training is provided for all invigilators every year. 

 

Work is paid by the hour (down time between exams is not paid) and is currently £9.60 

(+12% = £10.75) and is based around school hours; the role is suited to all members of the 

community. You would need to be available most school days in May and June (we will let 

you know the actual days you are working several weeks before). 

 

If you are interested, we would love to see you at our drop-in session to chat about the role 

with likeminded people whilst enjoying a coffee or tea. Applications will be available to take 

away on the day for those who feel inspired to apply! 

 

• Drop-In Session 

• Thursday 1st December 9.30-10.30am 

 

It is essential that you email exams@thomas-hardye.net to let us know that you will be 

coming along so that we can monitor numbers and make the necessary arrangements. 

 

We regret that we are unable to accept applications from immediate family members of 

students sitting exams in our school in 2023. 
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